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No one should have to go hungry.  Use of food banks in Oregon has gone up 

markedly in recent years as hunger in Oregon grows in severity.  Most vulnerable are 

undocumented immigrants who harvest our food and build our homes where our food 

is eaten.  SB 611 would support the younger, under age 25, and older, over 55, 

persons who are undocumented by extending SNAP benefits to them.  This bill if it 

becomes law would provide a humane support to people who do work that supports 

so many Oregonians.   


